
 
 

 
Health Insurance Coverage Annual Reporting Notice 

 
The Paperwork Burden Reduction Act (PBRA), passed on December 23, 2024, amends the 
reporting requirements as outlined in the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act (PPACA), 
and Section 6055(c) of the Internal Revenue Code of 1986, so that employers are no longer 
required to mail tax forms (1095-C Forms) to covered individuals showing proof of essentials 
coverage, unless the form is requested. 
 
All employees (both former and current), as well as any other individual covered under the 
AMEWAS sponsored health insurance plan, have the right to request a paper copy, free of 
charge, and may do so by contacting the HR Department at hr@amewas.com.  
 
The form will be provided by January 31st of the year following the applicable tax year, or 30 
days after the date of the request, whichever is later.  
 


